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Citizens Advisory Committee Update 
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The Citizens Advisory Committee met on November 17, a little bit earlier than usual due 

to the Holiday schedule. Thank you to Directors Medina and Ratto for joining us. 

The bulk of the meeting was a presentation on the upcoming new website for the 

District. Members were generally supportive of the changes, but there was some 

concern about the accessibility of “legacy” documents from the existing website. We 

were pleased to see the ADA compliance built into the new website, though. The CAC 

thinks there are new opportunities with trip planning and information sharing which may 

better serve our ridership. 

The CAC selected a recruitment committee to select next year’s chair and vice chair, 

and took steps to recruit a new member for the Measure W oversight committee. 

Members shared feedback about signal priority, way-finding issues (especially around 

Hillsdale), bus passes for you and other issues in the District’s purview and passed them 

to staff. 


